							                             
TOWN OF ELIZABETHTOWN
Special Called Meeting at Noon 
October 24, 2024 

The Elizabethtown Town Council met in a Special Called Meeting at Noon on Thursday, October 24, 2024 in the Council Chambers. Those present were Mayor Sylvia Campbell, Mayor Pro Tem Rufus Lloyd, Council Members Rich Glenn, Paula Greene, Ricky Leinwand and Herman Lewis.  Also present were Town Manager Dane Rideout and Town Attorney Goldston Womble.  Department Heads in attendance only for Open Session included Assistant Town Manager Pat DeVane, Planning Director Rusty Worley and Police Chief Mark McMichael.  Town Clerk Juanita Hester was also in attendance for Open and Closed Session.  Ms. Brenda Clark attended the Noon meeting Open Session.  There were no representatives from the Press.   
Mayor Sylvia Campbell opened the meeting and called to order.  She called upon Mayor Pro Tem Rufus Lloyd to give the invocation. 
Agenda Item No. 1 – For the Purpose of Closed Session
The purpose of the meeting was for Closed Session in accordance with NCGS 143.318.11(a)(3) Attorney-Client Privilege.  
A sandwich lunch was provided to those in attendance. 
Council Member Herman Lewis, seconded by Council Member Rich Glenn, moved to enter into Closed Session for the purpose of NCGS 143.318.11(a)(3) Attorney-Client Privilege (Unanimous). 
RETURN FROM CLOSED SESSION TO OPEN SESSION:
A motion was made by Council Member Paula Greene and seconded by Mayor Pro Tem Rufus Lloyd to return from Closed Session to Open Session (Unanimous). 
Mayor Sylvia Campbell noted there was no action taken.
With no further business to conduct, Council Member Ricky Leinwand, seconded by Council Member Rich Glenn, made a motion to adjourn the meeting (Unanimous).

							        Sylvia Campbell, Mayor 
